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I have worked as an elementary teacher for the past 14 years and have seen my fair 

share of heartaches and struggles with mental health in our youth. Having a day that 

is named on behalf of suicide awareness can help start those hard conversations in 

our communities and in our homes. Fostering those conversations can help to save a 

life of one of our young people. I fully support and encourage this.  


